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WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING
“Emergency Medical Services”
Revisions to Regulation Chapter 511-9-2

Please take note that the Department of Public Health’s proposal to revise the administrative
regulations currently codified as Chapter 511-9-2 (“Emergency Medical Services™), published on
August 14, 2020, has been withdrawn.

The public comment hearing scheduled for 10:00 a.m., September 15, 2020, via WebEXx is

cancelled.
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Megan Andrews
Director of Government Relations
Georgia Department of Public Health

We protect lives.



